
HEALTHCARE CHANGES 
ARE COMING.  
ARE YOU READY?  

We can help you prepare for the 
changing landscape of healthcare 
delivery and payment – and put you on 
a path to success.  

The Great Lakes Practice Transformation Network is 
part of a national effort to help health care professionals 
– from doctors and nurses to social workers and 
pharmacists – coordinate care, lower costs, and improve 
the health of American citizens. Join GLPTN today to 
transition your practice to a value-based model of care.  

Our dedicated on-demand Quality 
Improvement Advisors (QIAs) will be on-site to 
help you:  

• Enhance your participation in PQRS 

• Establish a chronic care management program and 

set up billable care coordination and 
transitional care services based on new Medicare 
codes 

• Understand and prepare for upcoming MIPS 2019 
reimbursement changes 

• Exclusive access to free CME and other 

opportunities through Support & Alignment 
Networks (SANs) 

Faculty experts work with QIAs to create a 
customized roadmap for your practice.   
 
Enroll today to access personalized resources 
designed to help you transform to value-based 
care.  
 
Participating universities: 

The Great Lakes Practice Transformation Network is supported by Funding Opportunity Number CMS-1L1-15-003 
from the U.S. Department of Health and Human Services, Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services. The contents of 
this publication are solely the responsibility of the authors and do not necessarily represent the official views of the 
U.S. Department of Health and Human Services or any of its agencies. 

GOT QUESTIONS?  
READY TO ENROLL?  
EMAIL INFO@GLPTN.ORG TO 
REQUEST A LETTER OF PARTICIPATION 
 
WWW.GLPTN.ORG  
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